NOTES OF THE MEETING
SDSU American Indian Student Center
May 23, 2018

The Building Committee for the SDSU American Indian Student Center project met via teleconference on May 23, 2018 with the following members participating: Mike Rush, Executive Director BOR; Stacy Langdeau, State Engineer; Barry Dunn, President SDSU; and Bob Sutton, Board of Regents.  Also participating were: Dean Kattelmann, Michaela , Johnathon; SDSU; Jennifer Walz, OSE; and Tracy Mercer, BOR.

The purpose of the meeting was to approve the Facility Design Plan for the project. 
Kattelmann gave an overview of the facility design plan.  There is a 4.5 million dollar project.  Design bid build project.  

Rush commented that I see that one of the places that the.  The Wakini program director will remain at the Administration Building.  
---
IT WAS MOVED by Bob Sutton, seconded by Barry Dunn to approve the facility design plan as proposed for the American Indian Student Center on the campus of South Dakota State University.  All said AYE. The MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.  

Dunn – AYE

Sutton– AYE

Langdeau – AYE

Rush – AYE

Meeting Adjourned 
